
 

No.                                       Date: - 04.09.2023 

 

NOTICE 

This is for information of all concerned that from 07.09.2023 to 

19.09.2023 Semester IV Examinations of The University Burdwan will be 

held in Sarat Centenary College Examination Centre as per the examination 

schedule notified by the university. During the examination all classes will 

remain suspended and entry of the students in the college centre will be 

restricted on the basis of production of valid admit cards of the university for 

the examinations. All other entry to the college campus is also restricted 

subject to appointment approved by the undersigned. 

All are requested to follow the protocol of examination centre in the 

college campus and cooperate in smoothly conducting the examinations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 (Dr. Sandip Kumar Basak) 

 Principal & Secretary 

 


